FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Einstein Charter Schools will have the first presentation of the FY21-22 annual budget at the Einstein
Charter Schools Board Meeting on June 24, 2021, which will be held virtually.

The Einstein Charter Schools Ffy21-22 budget will be available for public inspection on June 11,2021
at 8:00am on the homepage of the school’s website www.einsteincharter.org or you may email
Shaundra Moore at shaundra_moore@einsteincharterschool.org for an electronic copy.

The Einstein Charter Schools FY21-22 budget will be adopted at (Special) Board of Trustees meeting
in July , 2021 (Date & Time TBD)which will also be held virtually. For questions, please contact
Rayquel Nichols or Shaundra Moore at 504-324-7459
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